Thursday 15™ August, 2013
0001/tend\client\C.C.Council

CANTERBURY CITY COUNCIL
ADMINISTRATION CENTRE
Attention. ANDREW HARGRAVES
137 BEAMISH STREET

CAMPSIE NSW 2194

Dear Andrew,

RE: 2A CHARLES STREET, CANTERBURY
DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION No DA-534/2012

Further to our recent discussion with yourself and Fouad Deiri from DeiCorp Pty Ltd. We
confirm Fouad’s verbal advice to you that we wish to notify Council that we officially
withdraw the current Development Application noted above in relation to 2A Charles Street,
Canterbury and that we will be re-lodging a revised development application in the near
future.

We also confirm Council’s advise in our meeting on the 5™ August that the original DA
Application fee will be credited back against our revised application.

Yours faithfully
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EDDIE CHEHAB and ALFRED CHEHAB
ADVANCED TIMBER GROUP

2A CHARLES STREET

CANTERBURY NSW 2193



